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CONFERENCE ON “SEASONAL INFLUENZA: 
KNOW THE DISEASE AND AVOID UNWANTED CONSEQUENCES” 

  

The Holy House of Mercy Crèche is keeping a close watch at the seasonal influenza local 
situation. Aiming to provide its staff a better knowledge of this streak of flu, visiting 
Portuguese expert Dr. Rui Calado, an Epidemiologist, Public Health physician and a senior 
lecturer on Public Health matters in Portugal and Macau, was invited to give a conference on 
the topic of seasonal flu at the Crèche on February 9th. 

The expert presented statistics of registered cases, symptoms and contagion as well as forms 
of prevention. The importance of the flu shot to avoid the disease was also mentioned in this 
conference.  

Results were highly positive as this conference provided the staff a good opportunity to 
improve its knowledge on contagion and prevention of seasonal flu while also upgrading their 
level of professional skills. 
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